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NOTICE OF TENDER CANCELLATION 
 

Tender Number: RFQ 6428-10-01-2025 
 

Tender Description: Supply and delivery services of BMS upgrade, 
decontamination, and re-certification of the BSL 3 Laboratory, and servicing of the 
Biosafety Cabinets in the HIV lab 

 
On the 5th of December 2024, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) 
advertised the tender for Supply and delivery services for BMS upgrade, 
decontamination, and re-certification of the BSL 3 Laboratory, and servicing of the 
Biosafety Cabinets in the HIV lab  to the CSIR. The closing date for the tender was 10 
January 2025. 

 
This notice serves as a formal notification that the invitation for the referenced tender has been 

officially cancelled. 

 
The published tender is cancelled for the following reasons. 

 
 

• Funds are no longer available to cover the total envisaged expenditure. 
 

The CSIR sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience caused and appreciates your 

understanding. We hope this will not deter you from tendering in future. 

 
Please be advised that this tender will be re-issued in due course. 

Any enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za 

Yours sincerely 

Nokuthula Mguni. 

Senior Manager: Supply Chain Management 
 

Board members: Prof. T. Majozi (Chairperson), Ms P. Baleni, Dr A. Childs, Dr R. Masango, Mr S. Massie, 

Ms T. Mokhabuki, Dr V. Mthethwa, Mr J. Netshitenzhe, Dr C. Render, Mr C. Shariff, Dr T. Dlamini (CEO) 

Nokuthula Mguni (Dec 13, 2024 15:43 GMT+2)
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